
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY  Mar. 8 

 

MAR 5 
Steve Konwent 

T. Maxwell 

L. Redelserger 

A. Farley 

T. Maxwell 

M. Farley 

J. Nighswonger 

J. Karkosky 

L. Bertram 

J. Bertram 

Wyatt Brown 

B. Stump 

 

 

C. Bartlett 

Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

B. Sallee 

 

C. Charpentier 

 

MAR 12 
T.  Nighswonger 

T. Maxwell 

B. Stump 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

G. Milligan 

J. Santiesteban 

F. Petraski 

Tom Bertram 

Steven Konwent 

M. Harmon 

J. Charpentier 

 

 

G. McCaul 

M. Brown 

T. Maxwell 

B. Staggs 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Nature of God” 

taught by Tommy Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” taught by 

Gene McCaul 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Class: 

Church Building, fellowship hall - “The Book of Daniel” 

taught by Tommy Maxwell 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Books of 1 & 2 Thessalonians” taught 

by Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 2/26:  Bible class: 137  Worship: 189              

CONTRIBUTION 2/26:  $5,529.44 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Feb: $6,211.36                                              

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $644,898.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

God's Continued Grace 
  

Everyone needs a friend they can turn to, someone 

who will be there to celebrate the good and help 

through the difficult times. For many of us, someone 

immediately comes to mind. 

This is the kind of relationship we can have with 

the Lord. He is there no matter what. One of the 

greatest blessings we have in Christ is the privilege 

of being able to turn to Him when we need help. Our 

Lord sympathizes with us when we struggle as one 

who understands, as one who dealt with the same 

hardships. "Therefore let us draw near with 

confidence to the throne of grace, so that we may 

receive mercy and find grace to help in time of 

need" (Heb. 4:16, NASB). Grace is not something we 

received only once from God when we obeyed the 

Elder for Mar:  Gene McCaul 

Care Group for Mar: Bob & Diane Sallee  

Baby Bank Items Needed: Boys clothing - 4T– 5T size  

                                                     Electronic toys with batteries 

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“When Judgment Comes” 

1 Thessalonians 5:1-6 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Sin in the Camp” 

 

March 5, 2023 

    Elders:   

            Chris Bartlett                 253-732-7313 

  Gene McCaul         253-381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    253-209-0074 

       

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

          Jay Bowers– Safety               John Dacca– Buildings 

          Mark Brown– A/V                Graham Milligan– Education 

          Jean Charpentier– Youth    Jeff Nighswonger– Fellowship

                           Bill Staggs– Benevolence/Missions 

                                   _____________ 

    Ministers: 

       Tommy Maxwell                                             318-351-3475           

          Bob Stump                                                       206-664-1814 

          Jordan Bertram                                               509-670-0082         

        

____________ 
 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            253-845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    253-861-8280 



Family News 

gospel. We receive His grace over and over as His 

children when we turn to Him for help. He loves us 

even though we don't deserve it and stands ready to 

help continuously. 

We all deal with difficult situations and struggle at 

times. In addition to turning to our friends and family 

here, let's remember that our Creator and Lord 

stands ready to answer when we call out to Him. 

 

Tommy 

Family News (cont.) 

Collecting Eyeglasses: In memory of 

Lucy Shaffer (who first started this 

ministry), Kay Fishback and Barbara 

Clark are collecting used prescription eyeglasses for 

the needy in Africa.  Please see Barbara or Kay for more 

information.  

 

W e e k ly  C h ild r e n ’s / H o m e s c h o o l 

Meetup:  The Children’s/Homeschool 

meetup will be Thursday, March 9th, at 

11:00 am. They will be meeting at Courtney Clark’s 

home. Please contact Pamela Maxwell or Rebecca 

Nighswonger for more information.  

 

Teen Friday Night Alive:  The next 

Teen FNA will be March 10th, 6:00 pm - 

9:30 pm, at the church building. Please contact 

Christian Charpentier for more information.  

 

Ladies Afternoon Out: The 

next Ladies Lunch Out will be  

on Saturday, March 11th, 1:00 

pm at Olive Garden  near the 

South Hill Mall.  Please RSVP 

to Donna Welzmiller to allow for an accurate head 

count.  

 

Adult Friday Night Alive:  The next 

Adult FNA will be Saturday (this month 

only), March 11th, 6:00 pm, at the home of La’Keshia 

(& Jeremy) Christian-Watkins (please note a 

different location).  Please see Shannon’s email 

(2/26) for La’Keshia’s address.  Please RSVP to 

La’Keshia if you plan to attend and bring a potluck 

dish to share.  

Birthday Celebration:  Barbara Clark is 

turning 90  this month!  We will honor her 

with cake and coffee following morning 

worship service on Sunday, March 12.  She 

will have some family in town that week who will 

likely join her that morning at worship.  Please 

consider bringing birthday cards and plan to stick 

around for a bit that day to help make her feel 

special. 

 

Monthly Game Night: The monthly game night 

will be Saturday, March 18th, 5:00 pm at the 

church building.  This will also be our annual 

Baked Potato Feed.  The baked potatoes will be provided.  

Please sign up for toppings and other food items to bring  

using the sign up sheet. Please remember to bring games 

to share. 

 

SIBI Bound:   Tyler and Mattea Rex will be 

moving to Lubbock, TX this summer so 

Tyler can attend Sunset International Bible 

Institute.  Mattea will continue to work as 

Tyler attends school.  They are seeking additional 

funds to help cover remaining cost of living while 

Tyler pursues the bachelors program at Sunset, 

which is a two year program.  Any donations can be 

sent directly to SIBI at: 

Sunset International Bible Institute  

Attn: Financial Office   

3723 - 34th Street 

Lubbock, TX  79410 

Please include a note indicating it is for Tyler and 

Mattea Rex.  We wish them all the best as they make 

this endeavor for the Lord’s kingdom.  Tyler will be 

giving a short presentation Sunday, March 12th at the 

end of worship service regarding this opportunity.  

Baptism: Angels are rejoicing! Gabriel 

Nighswonger was  baptized Wednesday, March 1st. 

Please greet your new brother and give him some 

words of encouragement.  

 

Monthly Fellowship Meal:  There will be a 

fellowship meal today after morning worship for 

care group 4 (Bob Sallee’s group hosting) and care 

group 6 (Tommy Maxwell’s group guests). If you 

are in care groups 4 and 6, please bring food to share and 

plan to stay and fellowship. Care group 4 please be 

prepared to help set up and clean up.  All visitors are 

invited to stay to join us for some good food and fellowship.   

 

Guyana Mission:  Chris Bartlett is putting 

together 300 hygiene kits for the April 

Guyana medical mission trip with Mark 

Jamieson.  If you can help provide any 

portion of the following, please let Chris know asap and 

bring the items by no later than March 22: 

Updated list 

• 60 travel size shampoos (ONLY shampoo / NO 
conditioner please) 

• 60 toothbrushes 
There will be a container in the foyer to place your donated 

items for the mission trip. 

             Ladies’  
             Afternoon  
             Out                     


